International Travel Guidance - July 25, 2025

Dear colleagues,

As part of our ongoing effort to support all members of the community, we are
sharing general guidance for employees who may be planning international travel.

Due to evolving immigration policies and border procedures, we encourage all
travelers to review UCOP’s international travel guidance, which include resources for
planning ahead and understanding potential re-entry considerations.

If you have questions or anticipate that your travel plans may require additional
support, you may wish to consult with an immigration attorney or campus support
resources to help you make informed decisions.

Sincerely,

Mary Lou D. Ortiz
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Finance & Administration

Ramona Agrela
Vice Chancellor
Chief Human Resources Officer

Gillian R. Hayes
Vice Provost, Academic Personnel
Chancellor’'s Professor and Kleist Professor of Informatics
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